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SCHEDULE CHANGE DUE TO SNOWSTORM 
TOWN ANNOUNCES STATE OF THE TOWN BREAKFAST 

 
Due to the snowstorm that is being forecasted for Thursday March 
22, 2018, the State of the Town Breakfast is being moved to 
Tuesday March 27, 2018 at 7:30 am at Town Hall.  
 
The Town of Hanover and the Hanover Chamber of Commerce will 
once again team up to provide citizens, businesses, and elected officials 
an update on the affairs of the community at the town’s annual State of 
the Town Breakfast, to be held on Tuesday, March 27, 2018 at 7:30 AM 
at Town Hall.  
 
Chairman David Delaney will welcome attendees and introduce Acting 
Town Manager Anthony Marino, who will update attendees on the State 
of the Town. Representatives of Hanover’s thriving business community, 
including the new owners of Merchants Row and Prevites, are also 
scheduled to provide an update on the progress of the revitalization of 
Hanover’s commercial corridor.  
 
This breakfast is an opportunity to highlight the relationships that the 
Chamber and Town of Hanover has forged with business owners.  Josh 
Donovan, Chairman of the Hanover Chamber of Commerce will also 
address attendees, who typically represent a wide cross-section of 
business, civic, and political leaders in the region.  
 
Those interested in attending should contact Executive Assistant Ann 
Lee or Administrative Assistant Janet Tierney at 781-826-5000, ext. 
1084 or via email at: ann.lee@hanover-mag.gov .  
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